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Dear Phil 
 
I am writing to you ahead of the end of the strike in Wales to seek further discussions 
on the current dispute regarding rosters in the SWCC.   
 
I called you after the last action and made clear that we were willing to talk provided 
there was no strike action laid down and talks were scheduled for 30 December.  
Regrettably a new strike was announced within 24 hours and the talks did not take 
place.  That offer remains open and I will contact you on Monday to seek to make the 
appropriate arrangements. 
 
I remain committed to seeking a resolution to this issue and would urge your union to 
allow sufficient time for talks, rather than revert to strike action which cannot resolve 
the dispute. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Rayner 
Route Director, Western 
 
 

Western House 
1 Holbrook Way 
Swindon 
SN1 1BD 
Tel: +44 (0)  1793 389747 
  

Phil Bialyk 
Regional Organiser 
RMT Regional Office 
Transport House 
Victoria Street 
Bristol  BS1 6AY 
 
8 January 2010 


